

The Federal Redistribution 2006 NEW SOUTH WALES

Public Objection Number: 530

Name: UNITED HOSPITAL AUXILIARIES of NSW WEE WAA BRANCH

Page(s): 1



United Hospital Auxiliaries of N.S.W.

Mee Maa Branch



P.O. Box 297 Wee Waa NSW 2388 20th July, 2006

The C.E.O.
The Redistribution Committee for NSW.
PO Box 20014
World Square
NSW 2002.

Dear Sir,

The Members of the Wee Waa Hospital Auxiliary have asked me to write to you to object to the abolishment of the electoral seat of Gwydir.

We feel the enormous size of the area would be detrimental to the welfare of the population. It would also be detrimental to volunteer groups such as ours which rely on our local member of the Federal Government who knows our community & understands the needs of our organisation.

Reducing the number of regional representatives would reduce our political voices, when at a time we are undergoing drought & water problems.

We hope you can give consideration to changing this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Dh Turner.

Diana Turner (Hon. Secretary)